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Better Never Stops

18t January 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Parent Pay
Parent Pay ‘goes live’ on Tuesday 29t January, which means that school dinners will

need to be paid for online and no longer with cash. We hope that the new system will
be easier and safer, and we eventually hope that all school related payments will be
made using this system.

A letter explaining what you will need to do is coming home with your child today. The
letter will give you a unique username and password; this will allow you to set up an
account. There is also a link to the Parent Pay website on our school website’s
homepage. You will need to make sure this is set up ready for Tuesday 29" January.
Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

I hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerelyff)
/

Mr Guy Wclsh{/\/\w

Headteacher
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